
Welcome to  

Folksworth C of E  

Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

We have written this booklet to 

show you some of the exciting things 

we do in Acorn Class and to help you 

to get to know a little bit about your 

new school. 



We have 4 classes in our school. 

They are named after trees that can 

be found in our school grounds. 

           

              Acorn            Maple  

      

              Oak                Elm 

 

 

 



There are lots of grown ups who you 

will meet in school. Here are just a 

few of them. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

Miss Norbury is our 

Headteacher. 

Mrs. Sawyer is our Deputy 

Head and Early years 

Lead. 

Miss DeMassimi is our 

Reception class teacher. 

Her married name will be 

Mrs. Ducket. 

 

Mrs. Lynn is our Teaching 

Assistant in Acorn Class. 

 

Wendy is one of our  

teaching assistants and is 

also the manager of our 

after school club. 

 

Dawn is one of our 

lunchtime supervisors and 

also works at our after 

school club. 

 

 Mrs. Esposito is our 

secretary. 
  Mrs. Munroe is our 

finance manager.  
Mr. Porteous is our 

caretaker. 

 



At the start of the year, you will come in to 

school through the gates, across the playground 

to the classroom door. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will have a peg to hang your coat on. 

 

 

 

 

 

Adults are welcome into the class to help you to 

settle in confidently. 

 

  

 

 



In Reception, we have our own toilets, a nice big 

classroom and a wonderful outdoor area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



You can keep your water bottles in the 

classroom in case you get thirsty during the 

day. 

 

 

 

 

We will have snack time in the morning when you 

can have a piece of fruit if you like. 

 

 

 

 

You can choose to have a packed lunch or a 

school dinner. They are eaten in the hall and 

there will be plenty of friendly faces to help 

you! 

 

 

 

 

 
 



We have lots of different areas to choose from 

when we have ‘busy learning’ time. Here are just 

a few. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is our outdoor garden. We use it whatever 

the weather so remember to bring your coat 

and wellies! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 



At playtime and lunchtime, we play on the 

playground or the field. Again, there are lots of 

friendly faces to help you if you are worried 

about anything or cannot see your friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have PE on the field or in the hall. It is 

great fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 



When we are ready, we join the other children 

in the school for assembly where we sing, listen 

to stories and say prayers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of the day, we get our coats and 

book bags ready for home time. The adult 

collecting us will come to the classroom door 

and Miss DeMassimi will make sure that we get 

to them safely. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We are sure that you will love being part of our 

school. Remember to chat to an adult if there is 

ever anything you are a little bit worried about. 

We can always help to sort it out. 

 

Have a lovely summer holiday and we will see you 

all in September in your lovely new uniform. 

 

 

 

 


